
Holy Cross Fundraiser for Joe Horejsi 

The Holy Cross seventh and eighth graders are working on a fundraiser to benefit Joe Horejsi 

and his family.  Joe is being treated for Lyme Disease that was undiagnosed for an extended 

period of time.  Since 2017, he has been unable to work as a farmer and repairman.  He uses a 

walker and needs assistance with many everyday tasks.  He has incurred many medical 

expenses.  

Joe was an LNMV/Holy Cross bus driver for many years.  He also served on the committee that 

built and financed our beautiful school.  All four of his children attended school at LNMV/Holy 

Cross, and Joe and his wife Bernice are members of Most Holy Trinity parish in Veseli. 

 

We will be having two non dress code days to benefit Joe and his family.  On Feb. 11 and Feb. 

19, students who bring a $1.00 may dress out of dress code.  For an additional $1.00, they may 

wear a cap, a hat, or bring a stuffed animal to school.  If you would like to donate more, please 

feel free to do so. 

 

We hope that everyone would join us in helping Joe and his family at this difficult time. 

 


